Subject: FW: Proposed Legislation

From: Michael Serrano Jr.

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 1:39 PM

To: Matthew Hess

Subject: Fwd: Proposed Legislation

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Weinberg, Sen. D.O." < SenWeinberg@njleg.org>

Date: February 2, 2012 3:22:38 PM EST

To:

Subject: Proposed Legislation

Dear Mr. Serrano,

Thank you for contacting my office concerning male circumcision. I will not be sponsoring any legislation about this issue.

Sincerely,

Loretta Weinberg Senator, District 37